
From: donotreply_from_webfcr@faa.gov
To: James Ortega
Cc: Lorena Carvajal; Rod Murphy; Surya CTR Kanchiraju; Clifford CTR Vines; Patrick CTR Bledzki
Subject: [External] Frequency Coordination Request Submitted
Date: Thursday, May 12, 2022 2:23:50 PM

Dear James Ortega 

Your Frequency Coordination Request has been successfully submitted to FAA Spectrum Engineering Services
for review. The FAA’s goal is to address your coordination requests within 30 calendar days. If you need to
communicate with us, please use the following tracking number(s) for reference.

Tracking
#

Specific
Frequency

Lower
Frequency

Upper
Frequency City State

TRK
221068 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221069 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221070 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221071 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221072 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221073 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221074 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ

TRK
221075 1370 MHz 1390 MHz

YUMA
PROVING
GROUNDS

AZ
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Please note that due to spectrum congestion, the FAA cannot guarantee the availability of frequency assignments
in spectrum allocated for aeronautical purposes in some geographical areas for experimental testing. We will keep
you informed throughout the coordination process, as necessary. 

Best regards, 

FAA Spectrum Engineering Services


